
                                    

 

Hello Eastview Families, 

 

On Wednesday (9/23) during your students Middle School Meetup class          

(3-3:30pm), your student will be getting information on the U46 Academies and the             

application process. To answer specific questions and provide more information,          

each Academy is hosting a virtual open house. Please ​click here for Open House              

dates, times + Zoom links. 

 

If you would like more information, and to see what is presented during the MSM               

class on Wednesday, please: ​Click here to view the slideshow. This has important             

information such as deadlines for the application and contact information for each            

Academy.  

 

For questions and contact information, please ​Click here to access the U46            

Academies website.  

 

Thanks! 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/10xIySNESfs7Ml2882YuzWrbgnQQ_SVlTutew_5lvBzI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10xIySNESfs7Ml2882YuzWrbgnQQ_SVlTutew_5lvBzI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1KHFG7SY95d6LEaeEH34sI1YfaJWFSuhCPtbi0sBYI3Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.u-46.org/Page/3510

